
 ​April 7, 2017 
   ​ ​ We have had a wonderful week in second grade! The students are continuing to work hard every day. ​As we 
move closer to the sacrament of First Eucharist, we are busy in class learning about the sacrament and parts of 
the Mass. This is such a great time for your child to see what they are learning. ​We continued learning about the 
season of Lent and the Eucharist in Religion. We finished Superkids Unit 5 Week 4 in Reading, enjoying the trade 
book ​Tornado​. In math we continued our unit on money. We continued our economics unit in Social Studies, 
learning about goods and services.  
       We hope you are able to join us at Mass each weekend to share in the celebration and share that with your 
child. This weekend we are asked to wear RED for Palm Sunday. Please let us know if there are any questions 
you may have during this final month of preparation. It will be here before we know it! First Eucharist banners are 
to be returned on Jesus Day, April 22. Please do not send them to school before then. 
      Thank you to all who sent in forms to be chaperones for the April 20th field trip to the Great Lakes Science 
Center. Selected parents have been contacted. Students should wear their uniforms and have a packed brown 
bag lunch for this day. 
      Tuesday is the Cleveland Indians home opener! Students can wear jeans and Tribe gear with a $1 donation, 
with money going to the Mission Possible group. Thursday is Holy Thursday, in which the 2nd grade will be having 
our own Last Supper Meal together. Please see the sign up if you are able to send in any supplies for the day. 
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0b4eacaf2ea3ff2-last​ Students are permitted to dress like a disciple as well! 
Please see the email sent earlier this week with details. 
      ​We hope you have a great weekend! We look forward to another great week in second grade! 

What is happening next week in second grade... 

Language Arts Unit 6 Week 1 

Math Adding and subtracting money 

Social Studies Economics 

Science/Health Weather 

Religion Holy Week 

 

Reminders and Class Information 
● Please send in aluminum tabs! 
● Snacks must be peanut free. Thank you!  
● Students may bring in a water bottle. 
● April 10 Report Cards Sent Home 
● Scholastic Book Order due April 10 
● Jesus Day Retreat Saturday, April 22nd 

God Bless and Have a Wonderful Week,  ​   ​Mrs. Kubas & Mrs. Shreve 
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